
City of Coeur d’Alene 
CDBG Entitlement Program 
Notice of Available Funding 

 
The City of Coeur d’Alene hereby gives Notice of Available Funding (NOFA) and 
invites competitive grant proposals for projects that benefit low-to-moderate income 
(LMI) people or neighborhoods, and/or promote job creation/economic development. 
Applications may be submitted for plan year period 2020.  
 
Funding for the City’s CDBG Program is provided through the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development (HUD), (reference 24 CFR Part 570). Applicants must 
comply with all applicable federal, state, local laws and regulations. $210,444 in 
Community Opportunity Grant funding is available, with $49,000 maximum for public 
service projects, however, if the project is directly related to responding to, preparing or 
prevention of COVID-19, there may be up to the full $210,444 available and projects will 
first be considered for the remaining CARES Act CDBG-CV funds available. Other 
eligible projects will also be considered, including Public Facilities, Economic 
Development and LMI Affordable Housing.  Minimum proposal requests of $35,000 will 
be accepted for Public Service projects.  
 
The Grant Application and additional materials are available on the City’s website 
(www.cdaid.org/communitygrant) or by contacting Chelsea Nesbit by telephone:  208-
769-2382 or Email:  CNESBIT@cdaid.org 
 
An Educational workshop will be held virtually via Zoom on January 6, 2021 at 12:00 
pm (noon).  To participate in the virtual workshop, follow these instructions: 
Join by Computer:  
https://cdaid-
org.zoom.us/j/91642931019?pwd=TThkSVJ3TDV4SnZVekJlNFFIWnd0UT09 
Join by Phone: 1-833 548 0282 or 1-877 853 5257 US Toll-free 
Meeting ID: 916 4293 1019 
Password: 067503 
  
Proposals must be received by 5:00 p.m., local time, on January 22, 2021 by the City of 
Coeur d’Alene, Attn: Chelsea Nesbit, 710 E. Mullan Ave. Coeur d’Alene, ID 83814.  
 
 
 
*****Publish December 23, 2019  
 
 


